
 

 

 

 

Motorist Modernization Go-Live Update 
 

 

Stakeholders,  

 
 

The COVID-19 pandemic has brought unprecedented challenges to the Florida Department of 

Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles and the Motorist Modernization Program. Members are 

working diligently to serve our customers and stakeholders; however, like many others, the 

FLHSMV has experienced some of the adverse impacts of the outbreak.  
  

As members of the Office of Motorist Modernization (OMM) continue to work diligently on 

Phase I of the Motorist Modernization Program, the update provided in late January regarding 

the current Phase I schedule and activities has changed.  

  

All project teams are currently focusing on completing performance testing, regression testing 

and training readiness to ensure all systems are functioning properly prior to implementation. In 

addition, OMM team members continue to meet with the Informatica Project team on their 

revised timelines, which are precursors to the pilot of Phase I. The OMM team is reviewing the 

remaining tasks and revising the Phase I schedule; however, an update on a new schedule is 

unavailable at this time.  

  

All members at the FLHSMV still consider the Motorist Modernization Program a top priority 

and ensures communication will continue with our stakeholders as a new schedule is 

determined. OMM team members remain focused on completing tasks and maintaining a 

steadfast approach toward the completion of Phase I. 

  

The next update regarding the Phase I status and schedule will be provided in June. Should you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

MotoristModernization@flhsmv.gov.  

  

Please continue to stay safe and stay healthy. 
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